
From: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com>
To: Haltiwanger, KatherineKatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov

Moise, Debbiedmoise@sccommerce.com 
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/5/2014 3:57:00 PM 
Subject: RE: SarlaFlex Letter

Great, thank you!

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine [mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 3:53 PM
To: Moise, Debbie
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Crapps, Morgan
Subject: RE: SarlaFlex Letter

It has been signed and is at the front desk. We did make some edits to it.

Thanks,
Katherine

From: Moise, Debbie [mailto:dmoise@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 3:56 PM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Crapps, Morgan
Subject: SarlaFlex Letter

Hey Katherine -  SarlaFlex has requested a letter from the Governor, thanking them for coming to South Carolina. They 
want to share this letter with their customers and suppliers. Please feel free to edit.

Thanks,

Debbie Moise
Marketing Manager
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0524 direct
www.SCcommerce.com

®e@e
South Carolina
Department of Commerce

JUSt rixhr (of builrteis.O

mailto:mcrapps@sccommerce.com
mailto:Crapps,%20Morgan%20%3Cmcrapps@sccommerce.com%3E
c.gov
mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov
mailto:dmoise@sccommerce.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov
mailto:dmoise@sccommerce.com
mailto:dmoise@sccommerce.com
http://www.SCcommerce.com
http://www.SCcommerce.com
https://www.facebook.com/sccommerce
https://twitter.com/SCCommerce
http://www.linkedin.com/company/south-carolina-department-of-commerce
http://www.youtube.com/user/SCDofC



